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23rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 6: Professor McGinty   
 
On Wednesday 27th November we have the wonderful Professor McGinty coming into 
school to do a World War II workshop with our Year 6 children in line with their current 
learning.  
 
We have listened to parent feedback about spreading the cost of trips/workshops across the 
year and being able to pay via smaller instalments which is why we will be trying our very 
best to send out notification of trips/workshops with as much notice as possible. We hope 
that by doing this we will have enough parent contributions to ensure we do not have to 
cancel any school trips/workshops this year.  
 
The cost of the workshop is £7 per child which can be paid via Arbor under the trips section.  
 
Professor McGinty’s workshops are always a great hit with the children and staff, so we are 
very much looking forward to welcoming him back again this year.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr D Williams  
Senior Head Teacher  
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